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As a cohort, we are readjusting to the flow of school again and getting back into 
the swing of things. I think I can speak for all of us when I say that we are just relieved 
second semester is over and we are seeing the finish line. However, MedSurg 2 has 
started in full swing and we have just completed our Medication Calculation Exam and 
are diving into cardiac material. Our Medication Calculation exam in Peds is next week, 
so we are studying for that as well. We just signed up for senior nursing composites too, 
so it’s all getting too real! 
 

Clinical orientation is starting next week, and our first exam is in a couple weeks. 
Right now, we are anticipating the work ahead and working to set ourselves up for 
success. Our professors have shown us that they are here to support us and help with 
anything we need, so that is comforting as we tackle another difficult semester of nursing 
school.  
 
 


